
  
JOIN THE STONE CREEK 3RD GRADE CHOIR! 

• This year we will once again be offering 3rd grade students the opportunity to 
participate in an after-school choir! 

  
• The choir will meet in the Stone Creek gym with Mrs. Sanderson on Thursdays from 

2:35 pm – 3:45 pm, starting JANUARY 23, 2020.  

• The choir will perform at the Fine Arts Festival on MAY 6, 2020. 

• Choir is an opportunity for students to extend their musical experiences to a large-
group setting. 

• The cost to participate in choir is $40.00. This includes the cost of the official 2020 
choir t-shirt. 

If you are interested in participating in this year’s Stone Creek 3rd Grade Choir, please 
read the following policy, fill out the attached form, and return it in an envelope to your 
child’s classroom teacher along with the $40.00 choir fee NO LATER THAN 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15th. (Checks can be made out to Stone Creek School with 
CHOIR in the memo line.) 

Slips must be returned by WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15th.  NO LATE REGISTRATIONS 
WILL BE ACCEPTED. Confirmation letters and complete rehearsal details will be sent 
home on January 17th, 2019.  

If you have any questions, please email me or call me at school. 

Musically Yours, 
Mrs. Sanderson 

Email: jsanderson@kinnschools.org 
Phone: (815)623-2837 



STONE CREEK 3rd GRADE  CHOIR POLICY 

1. The Stone Creek 3rd Grade Choir is open only to 3rd grade students at Stone Creek 
School. 

2. Choir members are expected to be at all rehearsals unless they are sick. Students 
missing more than 3 rehearsals may be unable to participate in the performances, at 
the director's discretion.  

3. Choir is an extra-curricular activity. Students are expected to follow choir rules and 
exhibit good behavior. Students considering joining the choir should consistently 
display appropriate behavior and an interest in singing in the music classroom. Any 
student who is consistently unable to behave appropriately will be dropped from the 
choir at the director’s discretion. 

4. Through the choir experience students will be exposed to a variety of musical genres. 
This may include patriotic and sacred music as well as secular music. 

5. Students are to be picked up at 3:45pm IN FRONT OF STONE CREEK SCHOOL.  
Please wait outside the YELLOW doors to pick up your student. Please be on time!  
Arrangements can be made to get Kids Care students to Kids Care. 

6. NO REFUNDS will be given to students who do not complete the choir program for 
any reason. 

7. If your student’s transportation plans change, please send a signed note with the 
changes to school no later that the morning of rehearsal. 

If you would like to participate in the Stone Creek 3rd Grade Choir, please fill out the 
attached form and return it with the $40.00 choir fee to your child’s classroom teacher as 
soon as possible. All students accepted into the choir will receive a confirmation letter with 
more information. The deadline to register is WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15th  ! 



STONE CREEK CHOIR MEMBER INFORMATION SHEET 

My child,      has permission to participate in the 
Stone Creek 3rd Grade  Choir. We have read and agree to follow the choir policies. 

          
(Parent/guardian signature)   (Student signature) 

_____________________     
 (Date) 
           

Student’s Name     Classroom Teacher    

Parent/Guardian’s Name          

Phone Number    

Emergency Contact Name       

Phone Number      

T-Shirt Size (check 1) 

 _____ Youth Small    _____Adult Small 

_____ Youth Medium    _____ Adult Medium 

_____ Youth Large    _____ Adult Large 

_____ Youth XL    _____ Adult XL 

TRANSPORTATION (Check 1) 

_____  My student will be picked up after choir by _____________________________________ 

( Phone Number for transportation provider if different than above: ______________________) 

_____ My student will go to Kids Care after choir. (Must already be registered with the Kids Care 
Program)


